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For your Consideration:  We're Back!!! 
Despite this weekend's storm, there are signs that the summer season is coming.  Here 
are some things on my mind as we head towards June. 
 
1) PEG DATES: The  Peg Dates for 2022 as far as I know are posted on the homepage 
of the new website (scroll down). If you have Peg Date Confirmations, please forward 
them to SouthernMassSailing@GMail.com . Help SM Sailing help you publicize your 
regatta. 
 
2) BOARD MEETINGS:  Minutes (and a link to the ZOOM Meeting) from the Feb 10th 
Board Meeting are posted on the SM Sailing Website.  There was a lively discussion on 
staffing that is work checking out.  Next board meeting on Thursday March 10, 2022. 
The subject will be Powerboat Safety (Kill chords, and prop guards). 
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